
 
 
 
 

Hudson Montessori School is currently seeking a part-time Children’s 
House (Ages 3-6) Physical Education Teacher for the 2018-2019 school 
year. 
 
This position will be one or two mornings a week starting in late August 
2018.  Currently the days of class are Monday and Thursday.   A final 
schedule will be determined through the interview process.  
  
Children’s House weekly physical education classes strengthen a child’s 
balance, hand-eye coordination, tactile awareness, directionality and 
agility. Cooperative games strengthen the classroom community and 
encourage the spirit of good sportsmanship.  Responsibilities center on 
overseeing the overall development of all students in Children’s House. 
Each class section meets once per week for 30 minutes. The teacher 
creates a curriculum to meet the goals of the class. In addition, kindness, 
sportsmanship and elements of team play are emphasized. The 
instructor communicates with Lead Teachers about opportunities for 
Physical Education class to better develop mind and body.    
  
Prior experience with children ages 3-6 and with physical education 
instruction is preferred. 
  
Please email a current resume and cover letter to Matt Virgil, Head of 
School, at hos@hudsonmontessori.org by July 15, 2018. 
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